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A Message from the Principal, Mrs. Reagan 
Mark Your Calendar 

 

 
 

October 2 
PTO Fall Fundraiser Due 

 
October 4th 

8:30 am – Mass 7L 
 

October 6 
PTO Online Spirt Wear Store 

Closes (11:59 pm) 
 

October 9 
5pm-8pm – Friendly’s PTO 

Fundraiser 
 

October 11 
No School Mass 

1:30pm – Grandparents’ Rosary 
 

October 14 
No School – Columbus Day 

 
October 18 

No School K-4 
All day - Parent/Teacher 

Conferences K-4 
School In Session for Grades 5-8 

8:30 am – Mass 6C 
PTO Sub Sale Order Due 

 
October 25 

8:30 am – Mass 6L 
1pm – Halloween Parade; 

Grades Pre-K – 5th 
 

October 30 
3pm-5pm – PTO Sub Sale and 

Spirit Wear Pick Up  
 

November 1 
8:30 am – Mass-All Saint’s Day 
7pm-9:30pm – Middle School 

Dance Grades 6-8; Murray Hall  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear St. Catherine Laboure Families, 
 
We are now into the month of October, which means we are also now well into 
the school year.  While the start of this school year seemed to be a bit busier 
than usually expected, with the continued hiring of faculty and staff,  the 
transition of all the newness, and other changes that took place, I am happy to 
say that we have a complete group of faculty members and that daily operations 
are now moving along a smooth and steady pace.   I thank you all for your 
wonderful support and patience as we began this school year. It is evident that 
we have an amazing group of faculty, students, and families at St. Catherine 
Laboure.  
It has been a pleasure getting to know everyone during these first several weeks 
of the school year both inside and outside of the school building.   The 
attendance at the Topper Trot and Ice Cream social surpassed what I could have 
imagined. One of my biggest joys is watching the school community gather 
together to support each other, to have fun, and to enjoy their time with each 
other.  
There will be many more school and PTO events coming up soon, so I look 
forward to getting to know the students and families even more as the school 
year continues.    

 
Peace, 
Mrs. Jodi Reagan 

Principal 

 

   5th Annual Topper Trot-THANK YOU 

 
The 5th Annual Topper Trot 5k and 1 Mile Fun Run was held on 

Saturday September 14th.  Thank you so much to all who supported the 

Topper Trot through your participation and donations!  It was a fun 

day and funds were raised to support tuition assistance for our SCLS 

students. May God bless you for your kindness and generosity. 

   
 

VENDORS NEEDED!!!!!! 

Do you know anyone who does Direct Sales or is a Crafters  

of all types?????  If so, please send them the flyer at the end  

of the newsletter to sign up to be a vendor for our Second  

Annual PTO Holiday Bazaar and Pancake Breakfast! 

 

Date: Sunday, December 1st  

Time & Place: 8:00AM – 11:30AM, Saint Catherine Laboure School (Murray Hall – 

the gym)  

School families will have until October 12th to exclusively reserve your space until the 

opportunity is extended to the rest of the Parish family.  

 

Final Deadline for reservation is Saturday, November 9th  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

A Note from the SCLS  PTO  President, Erin Henderson 

Happy Fall, SCLS Families! 

 

Can you believe that we have finished our first month of school already? 

October is going to be a busy month ahead, and the PTO has a lot 

planned! 

 

The Fall Fundraiser deadline is Wednesday, October 2 to accept any 

Charleston Wrap orders. Please be sure to submit orders or your buyout by 

this date to avoid penalties! The Fall Fundraiser is mandatory and our 

biggest fundraising event of the year, and your support is both necessary 

and appreciated! 

 

Be sure to check out two sales this month – a Halloween Sub Sale and our 

online Spirit Wear sale. The deadline to order subs is Friday, October 18th, 

and the online Spirit Wear store closes on Saturday, October 6th. Pick-up 

for both is Wednesday, October 30th from 3:00-5:00PM, outside by the 

2nd grade doors (Room 103 in case of inclement weather). Trick-or-Treat 

Night is the next night, October 31st, so order your subs for an easy, quick 

meal for a busy night! 

 

We will wrap up October with the Halloween Parade and Class Parties for 

Preschool through 5th Grade on Friday, October 25, and the Middle School 

Halloween Dance on Friday, November 1st from 7:00-9:30PM (Grades 6-8th, 

SCLS Students ONLY). Details will be sent home later this month. 

Enjoy all that October brings! 

Erin Henderson 

  

  

  

 

Class Mass 

Schedule 
SCLS students celebrate 

Mass at 8:30 am 
 

October 4 – 7L 
 
October 11- No School Mass 
 
October 18 – 6C 
 
October 25 – 6L 
 
November 1 – All Saints – 5C 
 
November 8 – 4C 
 
November 15 – 5L 
 
November 22 – 4L 
 
November 27 – 3C 
 

 
Everyone is welcome to attend. 

The schedule is tentative and is subject 

to change 

 

 

PTO SUB SALE 

Keep Trick-or-Treat night “spooktacularly” simple and leave the cooking up to 

someone else!  

Support the SCLS PTO by ordering delicious R&K Subs or Pretzel sandwiches for 

the whole family!  

Orders due: October 18th (Payment due in the form of one check made out to 

SCLS PTO with order form).  Order forms at end of newsletter.  
 **Please include a cell phone number on the order form where you can be 

reached the morning of pick up! ** 

Order pick up: October 30th 3:00-5:00 pm in the back parking lot by the 

2nd Grade Doors (Room 103 in case of inclement weather).  

 

Our Goal is to sell 500 Subs!  

The homeroom that has the most student participation (by percentage) will 

receive a special Halloween Treat! 

 

PTO Executive 
Board 

 
Erin Henderson 

President 
 

Katie Sullivan 
Vice President 

 
Dorian Skrinak 

Treasurer 
 

Danielle Harper 
Secretary 

Father James Lease 
Pastor 

 
Mrs. Jodi Reagan 

Principal 
 

REMINDER!!!!! 

Money and orders are due by Wednesday, 
October 2nd.  
 
Any buyouts not paid by October 16th, will 

be charged a $50 late fee.  Fall Fundraiser 

obligations that continue not to be paid will 

result in additional consequences (please 

refer to the letter in the Fall Fundraiser 

packet for additional information). 

Pick-up for these items is Thursday, 

November 14th from 3:30-7:00 in Room 

103. 

For questions regarding the fall fundraiser, 

please contact either of the co-chairs:  Erin 

Henderson 

erinhenderson1978@comcast.net) or Katie 

Sullivan (katiesullivan79@gmail.com). 

 



 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCTION UPDATE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Welcome back to a new year of Box Top collecting!  Over the summer, BTFE has 
announced their move to ELECTRONIC BOX TOP COLLECTIONS.  In addition to 
clipping the familiar pink and yellow Box Tops on product packages, you can 
download the Box Top app to your mobile device and scan your receipts to get 
Box Top Credit for SCLS.  More information will be sent home soon, but in the 
meantime, check out the new ways to earn money at BTFE.com.  Register to get 
updates and news that will help us beat our goal of $1000 in this school year! 
 
HOT TIP:  Walmart will credit our school with DOUBLE BOX TOPS for any Box 
Top products purchased at Walmart and scanned through the app.  Please do your 
best to take advantage of this fantastic opportunity - offer ends 10/31/2019.  Box 
Top products have a Box Top clip or Box Top scan image on the label.   
 
Please contact KC Torta @ 724-272-7375 (call or text) if you have any questions!  

 

Restaurant & Retail Fundraisers 

Family restaurant and retail nights provide an opportunity for you to spend an evening sharing dinner with your family 

and friends while supporting SCLS PTO. Each establishment will donate a portion of your total bill to SLCS. Please 

join your SCLS friends and family!    

       

Happy Birthday! 

October 5 – Sendy Williams 

October 9 – Ellen McDevitt 

October 14 – Monica Edwards 

October 26 – Dustin Hutcheson 

October 28 – Christina Castellano 

    

 

October 9th 
5:00 pm – 8:00 pm 

High Point Commons 

October, November and December 
All Day/Every Day  

Derry Street 
 

Flyer Needed 
(at end of newsletter) 

 

 

 

Save the Date! 
 

The PTO Gently-Used Uniform Sale will be held 
Sunday November 10 from 8:30am-12:45pm in the 
school cafeteria. Please enter through the church 
narthex.   
Gently-used uniforms may be turned into the school 

office any time prior to the sale.  If you would like to 

receive credit PLEASE include a summary of your 

items (for example: 2 – polos, 1 gym shirt, etc) with 

student’s name in order to receive credits. Any 

questions please contact Kelly 

Rogers: krogers@sclhbg.org. Thanks! 

 

mailto:krogers@sclhbg.org
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The PTO Online Spirit Wear Store Is Now Open! 

 
Start off the school year by purchasing your SCLS apparel during the Fall Spirit Wear 

Sale! 

We are using a new vendor, and there are new color options. 

Most items are customizable! 

 

All orders and payment are placed online. The store closes 

Sunday, October 6 at 11:59PM. 

Pick-up will be Wednesday, October 30 from 3:00-5:00PM 

This is the same time as the PTO Sub Sale pick-up.  

Weather permitting, we will be outside by the 2nd grade doors; if there is inclement 

weather pick-up will be in Room 103 

 

The next Spirit Wear sale will open around Thanksgiving, with pick-up right before 

Christmas. There will also be a Spring sale with pick-up right before Easter break. 

These are the only three opportunities to purchase apparel Spirit Wear this school 

year, so don’t miss out! 

 

Please direct any questions to the PTO Board at pto@sclhbg.org 

https://sclsspiritwear.itemorder.com/sale 
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 YOU’RE INVITED TO BE A VENDOR AT OUR SECOND ANNUAL  

HOLIDAY BAZAAR & PANCAKE BREAKFAST  

 

We are seeking Direct Sale Vendors & Crafters of all types!  

 

Date: Sunday, December 1st  

 

Time & Place: 8:00AM – 11:30AM, Saint Catherine Laboure School (Murray Hall – the gym)  

 

Cost is $25 per 10’ X 4’ table. You may purchase as many tables as you need.  

 

Direct sale vendors will be limited to one vendor per company. First come, first serve!  

You will be notified via e-mail of your acceptance  

School families will have until October 12th to exclusively reserve your space until the opportunity is extended to the rest of the 

Parish family.  

 

Final Deadline for reservation is Saturday, November 9th  

 

Your $25 fee includes advertisement of your booth through the Sunday Saint Catherine Laboure Church bulletin the weekend 

before the Bazaar, through the school Facebook page, and through a flyer that will go home in the Wednesday folder before 

Thanksgiving.  

 

Please detach the bottom of this form and return as soon as possible to reserve your space. Please include your $25 fee in the 

form of cash or a check made out to the SCLS PTO.  

 

More information will be sent to confirmed vendors closer to event time.  

Questions can be directed to any PTO Board member (pto@sclhbg.org).  

 

Erin Henderson, President – erinhenderson1978@comcast.net  

Katie Sullivan, Vice President – katiesullivan79@gmail.com  

Dorian Skrinak, Treasurer – dgs4912@yahoo.com  

Danielle Harper, Secretary – d_mehalick@hotmail.com  

 

 

 

Vendor Name:_____________________________________________________________  

Business Name: ___________________________________________________________  

Cell Phone: _______________________________________________________________  

E-mail: ___________________________________________________________________  

Direct Sales Company (if applicable): _________________________________________  

Description of Items to be sold:_______________________________________________   

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________  

 

Number of Tables Requested: _________ Fee enclosed: $__________ 
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